
 

 

 

 

Are you the parent of a child aged 1 year or over with sleep issues? 

Would you like to meet with an experienced Sleep 

Practitioner about those issues? 

The Sleep Charity are pleased to announce 

ZOOM DROP IN SESSIONS  

Tuesday 9th June at 1pm 

Or  

Wednesday 10th June at 11am  

 

we are offering virtual meet and greet drop in sessions over zoom. 

For parents and professionals to have a chat about our sleep service in Lincolnshire, 

how to book 1-2-1 a Sleep clinic and what happens at the appointment etc  

                         To find out more or to book a place please contact: - 

Claire 07568 052300 or preferably email 

claire@thesleepcharity.org.uk                    

Follow us on Facebook The Sleep Charity-Lincolnshire project 
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